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1)  Tech Papers Publishing will restart in January 2010 

 
Tech Papers publishing has temporarily been suspended due to Christmas holidays. 

Next paper will be published in January 2010 Newsletter. 

 

The EPV Newsletters staff wishes you all a merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 

 

2)  Tech News  Conference plan 2010 

 
As every year EPV Technologies will support CMG and GSE activities in Europe. 
In the first half of 2010 we are planning to attend, present papers and sponsor the following 
conferences:  

 UKCMG Northern Regional Meeting, 2 March, Manchester  
 CMG-Italia, Capacity Management for Virtual Tape Solutions (Workshop), 4 March, 

Milan  
 CECMG, 17-19 March, Darmstadt  
 GSE Swirtzerland, 13-14 April, tbd  
 GSE Germany, 4-5 May, Munich  
 IBM System z Technical Conference, 17-21 May, Berlin  

 UKCMG TEC 2010, 17-18 May, Oxford  
 CMG-Italia & EuroCMG, 25-26 May, Rome  

 

More details will be available in following newsletters. 
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